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Catholic Families for Life

A newsletter from the Bishops’ Conference 

of  Scotland to keep up to date with their 

work to support Marriage, Families 

and Pro-Life Issues.

The Newsletter is produced quarterly 

by the National Commission for 

Marriage, Family and Life.

Visit our national website / scan the QR code 
www.marriagefamilyandlife.org.uk 
to view the latest edition.
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